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Regulatory Update - Uruguay 
LTE band 28 (700MHz) is now permitted 

 

Uruguyan Regulator, Unidad Reguladora de Servicios de Comunicaciones (URSEC), have 

advised that since August 2015, LTE band 28 (700MHz) is now open. As such, this band can 

be listed in all new Type Approval certificates for devices which have this functionality. 

 

For new Type Approval applications for devices with LTE band 28 functionality, it will be 

necessary to provide the RF report for LTE band 28 (Tx 703-748 MHz / Rx 758-803 MHz) in 

order to obtain Approval.  

 

For devices already Approved but which can operate in LTE band 28, URSEC have advised 

that no action is needed and existing Type Approval certificates remain valid. It is not 

obligatory to re-apply for Type Approval or update the existing Type Approval certificate to 

include this band, however a new Application may be filed at the manufacturer’s request. 

 

URSEC has yet to publish official confirmation on their website regarding the regulation of 

this band, however PCS will keep customers updated of any further developments and 

publications. 
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